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BOORER

I have read the application details and must register my objection to the proposed development. I think the 

plans show over development of the area. I have lived on this road for 40 years and I think this site has been 

disrupting the street for 10 of these. A double basement and a 3 storey extension for 9 apartments is too 

excessive. A double extension on the roof  as well is too much. I don't think the cycle storage is anywhere 

enough for 9 apartments.

I see no mention of housing contributions I believe to be obligatory. There is no mention of it being a car free 

project. Parking at the moment is a premium, I cannot imagine how difficult it will become with 9 more families 

vying for parking in an already over subscribed parking area. I also think that aesthetically it will not blend in 

with the rest of road, more rather it will stick out as an eyesore. There is plenty of construction in the area to 

provide much needed accommodation, I cannot see that this project is just in anyway.
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